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Questions	for	the	Meeting	
	
	

1. What	was	most	memorable	in	the	time	your	visitor	and	companion	spent	with	
you?	

	
2. In	what	ways	did	you	experience	spiritual	nurture	and/or	learning?			

	
3. In	what	other	ways	do	you	think	your	Meeting	has	benefited	from	the	visit?	

	
4. What	reflections	might	you	offer	to	other	Meetings	who	consider	hosting	this	

visitor?	
	

5. What	comments	can	you	offer	that	might	contribute	to	the	ongoing	
development	of	the	visitation	program?	

	


